
Bryan County Schools 
School Meals for e-learners 

Extended Enrollment Period 

Bryan County Schools is still accepting enrollments for School Meals for e-Learners.  Unlike the 
summer program, meals that will include both breakfast and lunch, may only be served to enrolled 
e-Learning students during the regular school year.

Students whose status is Free or Reduced will receive meals at no cost and meals will be delivered 
via bus routes.  Meals will be provided on a weekly basis and will consist of breakfast and lunch for 
five days.  If your child has already enrolled, there is no need to enroll again.  Check the website 
on Wednesday, August 26th for Thursday's meal delivery schedule.  Your enrollment will remain 
in effect for as long as your child participates in e-Learning.   If you have not enrolled, you may 
enroll now for meal delivery beginning on September 10th.  Click below to enroll:

If your child pays for meals, you must enroll weekly.  Payment from your child’s account will be deducted 
each Monday prior to the Thursday pick-up.  During enrollment, you will select the preferred school in 
which you will be picking up meals.  Click below to enroll for meal pick-up on September 10th:  

Enrollment for September 10th meals will close this Monday, August 31st. 
We know that many families rely on schools for healthy school meals and we encourage you to enroll in 
our School Meals for e-learners.  If you have questions about the enrollment process, please contact the 
School Nutrition Office at 912 -459-5121. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdAz9v1xyMX4BYBY2aoK0R4XQHnGQSazsYZ1f-ABUIuDM2LnQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdAz9v1xyMX4BYBY2aoK0R4XQHnGQSazsYZ1f-ABUIuDM2LnQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdgVgUnuD6i4160NJG75zUg0s7U3S54d3BUH5AYaWuYqVKpew/viewform?usp=sf_link

